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April 9, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At Runge ISD, we are committed to continuously improving the quality of education and the overall 
experience for our students, families, and staff. We understand that meaningful improvement requires 
collaboration and input from all members of our school community, and that’s why we are reaching out 
to you today. 

We are launching a Continuous Improvement Survey to gather your valuable feedback. We recognize 
that in the past, surveys may have felt like an exercise without real impact. However, we assure you 
that your input will be taken seriously and used to guide future actions to enhance our district’s 
performance. This survey will help us identify areas where we can grow and improve and ensure that 
we are meeting the needs of all students. 

To ensure that we can follow up on responses and make the necessary adjustments, we are asking that 
parents include their names on the survey. This step will help us create a more personalized dialogue, 
enabling us to address concerns more directly and track our progress over time. We value your 
feedback and want to ensure we listen and act on what is most important to you. 

Additionally, we are providing an opportunity for parents to participate in a Focus Group that will 
work closely with district leadership. This group will provide deeper insights into the survey data and 
help us brainstorm solutions to our challenges. Your involvement in this group will play a pivotal role 
in shaping the future of our school district. 

We appreciate you taking the time to share your thoughts with us. Your feedback is invaluable in 
helping us provide a better learning environment for our students. Thank you for your continued 
support and partnership as we work toward creating a stronger, more effective school community. 

Please look for the survey link in the coming days, and we encourage you to complete it. Together, we 
can make meaningful strides toward continuous improvement. 

Educationally Yours, 
 

 
 
Hector O. Dominguez, Jr. 
Superintendent 
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